
Family, Career and Community Leaders of America 
Mattea Rodriguez 

Orange Grove High School 
P.O. Box 534 

Orange Grove, Texas 78372 
361-384-2330 Ex. 510 

www.texasfccla.org

February 16, 2015 

Dear Mr. Perez 

I would like to take the time to thank you for making our 2015 Region V FCCLA meeting a 
success! It was such a pleasure having you speak at our general session for our region meeting. 
Your speech was truly inspirational. It’s people like you who provide amazing leadership skills 
and guidance to the program to make it successful. Your time and effort really made a huge 
impact on how smooth our general session ran because all of the students and advisors loved the 
message you provided for everyone. Your speech was very unforgettable and taught many of the 
peers of FCCLA a valuable lesson.  

Thanks to you, FCCLA prides itself on producing great youth leaders for today and in the future. 
You have played such a huge role in making this leadership happen by giving your time and best 
effort in producing star leaders. 

We hope to have you participate with us again in one of our future meetings. Thank you, again, 
for helping our Region V meeting be a huge success! 

Sincerely, 

Mattea Rodriguez 

Mattea Rodriguez, 
Texas Association, Family, Career and Community Leaders of America 
Region V Vice President of Parliamentary Law 

Cc: Judy Engleman 
      Dede Cunningham


